
Nikki’s 
Notes 

Thank you to all 
of those who 
took the time to 
pray for me 
while I was in a 5 week 
language class. The class was 
very intense, but it was exactly 
what I needed to boost me up 
another notch or two in the 
language. I am extremely 
thankful that the Lord gave me 
this special opportunity to study 
again and He also provided the 
strength needed to get through 
it. My kids were all counting 
down the days for mommy to 
finish school- haha! However, 
this has been like a shot in the 
arm for me and I’m ready to 
press forward in the ministry 
here. As a language/ ministry 
goal, I’m praying to be 
advanced enough to teach a 
kid’s lesson in Khmer before we 
begin our first furlough in 
February. It is my heart’s desire 
(as well as my husband’s) to be 
as much involved in the work 
here as possible. God has given 
us a great task! Thank you for 
your prayers!

August 8, 2017

Faithful Friends, Family, and Supporters, 

This last month has flown by! We are so thankful for 
this opportunity to work with Good News Baptist Church here 
in Phnom Penh, and the Lord has 
graciously allowed us to quickly form 
good relationships with the members 
of the church. Pray that we can be a 
blessing and a help to this church 
during these few months. We are 
splitting our time between here and 
Kampong Cham, as we continue to be 
involved with the work there as well. 
Please pray for us, as we have a very 
full schedule of ministry and travel, that the Lord will give 
strength and safety. 

Furlough Plans

It’s hard to believe that we have been in Cambodia for 
almost 4 years. We are so thankful for all that we have seen the 
Lord do during this time as He has made Cambodia our home. 
This upcoming year (2018) we are planning to take a furlough, 
returning to the States to spend some time with family and 
with the churches that have so faithfully stood behind us. At 
this point, we are planning to arrive in the US in mid to late 
February and be in country through the remainder of the year. 
We would love to be able to visit as many of our churches as 
possible during that time to share how God has blessed. If you 
would like to have us into your church during that time, please 
email me at brownstocambodia@gmail.com and we can 
schedule a meeting!

We are truly thankful to the Lord for His faithfulness, 
but also to so many of you 
who faithfully pray for and 
encourage us. God bless you!

For His Name’s Sake,

The Brown Family 
Romans 15:20-21

Prayer Requests 

• Spiritual growth of believers

• Language study

• Safety in traveling

New Friends
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